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INFORMATION NOTE 

5G Spectrum Award: Expressions of interest 

welcome 

The Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (the Authority) is presently progressing the 

award of licences for 5G spectrum in Jersey.  

Having consulted on the approach to running an invitation to tender (ITT) process for up to 

three Full Service spectrum packages being made available, and considered responses, the 

Authority is now welcoming expressions of interest for receiving the full ITT document. 

Potential applicants have until 4 October 2022 to submit an expression of interest.  

Interested parties should email info@jcra.je in the first place, after which they will receive 

further information on the process including details on paying the required ITT Application 

Fee.  
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